C5.
Communication

CW(2) - December 10, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] 3300 Rutherford Rd Development Item No. 4
Date: Monday, December 9, 2024 8:19:35 AM

From: shawn Reynolc I

Sent: Saturday, December 7, 2024 6:01 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 3300 Rutherford Rd Development

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Our family is opposed to development at 3300 Rutherford Rd. With towers built on the
site that would look down onto our neighbourhood of single family homes, and adding
thousands of more cars to a single access point Sweet River Blvd to access Rutherford

would make traffic a nightmare.

Shawn and Audrey Reynolds

.Pikake Court
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